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Check your Google 

classroom for this 

week’s home 

learning.  

 

Dear Parents,  

 

It’s the last week of the term and I would like to thank you all for your support and help 

with home learning, reading at home and practising times tables. It does make a 

difference in the children’s learning and as a result, they are all making progress in 

their individual ways. Well done to the Year 6s for completing mock SATs this week 

and for trying their best in all papers. The children carried out three papers, which were: 

3 Maths, 2 spelling and grammar and 1 reading. It is lovely to see their confidence 

grow as they learn more through the year. The actual SATs tests will be on the 9th of 

May 2022.  

 

Morning Maths will continue after half term so please make sure that the children in 

group one still arrive at 8.30 while the second group will be expected to promptly arrive 

to start the maths group at 8.30. These sessions are encouraging the children to 

quicken their problem solving pace while also building their confidence. For those who 

were unable to make it on time, you are still welcome to arrive later as every little helps. 

Please continue to practise times tables on TT Rockstars at home. 

 

Thank you to Mr Kirk for amazing PE sessions this term and for the after school clubs. 

The children enjoy PE and always look forward to these sessions. I hope that you 

manage to all have a break next week and find time to do the things that make you 

happy. Be kind to yourselves and also make sure that you relax! See you soon and 

happy half term!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards   

Mrs Babbage 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star of the 

week! 

 

Star of the 

week: 

   

Year 6s 

 

Well done for 

being resilient 

this week and 

completing your 

mock SATs. 

You are all 

showing 

marvellous 

progress!  

Keep it up       

mailto:bradley20a@lapsw.org


Dates for your Diary 

 

3rd March  – World Book Day – See emails for details of events  

  

5th March – Whole school visit from SCARF 

  

14th and 16th March – Parent Consultations 

  

25th March – Mothers / Carers Day – PFTA to make gifts with the children. 

Suggested donation £1 per family. 

  

5th April – National Weight and Measurement (Reception and Year 6) 

  

27th May – Class Photos (AM) 

  

17th June Fathers / Carers Day – PFTA to make gifts  with the children. 

Suggested donation £1 per family. 

  

2nd November – Individual Photos (AM) 

 

 

Office News  

 

We have some very exciting opportunities for you to gain a Level 2 

Qualification across a range of subject areas, for FREE! For more information 

please visit http://ow.ly/I42Y50HXxfN  

 

If you are looking for inspiration to engage your child with new reading 

materials, there are some fantastic recommended reading lists here: 

http://ow.ly/pyQv50HXwyB  

 

Information Sharing: Demystifying SEND . How to find clear information and 

support for children with special educational needs and disabilities. 

http://ow.ly/nIys50HWhJX 

 

Catering News 

Thank you for completing the parent questionnaire, the feedback has been really 

helpful and will help us to improve our service. 

   

http://ow.ly/I42Y50HXxfN
http://ow.ly/pyQv50HXwyB
http://ow.ly/nIys50HWhJX


Parent Comments “Not Sure What the food Looks like” Pictures of Tuesdays 

Delicious Lunch options  

Look out for some changes after the Easter Break. 

Look out for the email Prepare for Victory – Eat them to Defeat and the ad 

campaign on TV to encouraging our children to eat more vegetables, Starting 

with Carrots. 

March 1st is Shove Tuesday/Pancake Day! The dessert will be pancakes!! 

Save you making them at home sign up for a school Lunch 

 

 

 

Happy Half term  

Linda Keiller Trust Catering Lead 

 

 

 

 

 


